
SECURITY 

COUNCIL 

Distr. 
GENERAL 

I have the honour to refer *to the letter da-had 12 April 1966, &ftmw?d to 

Your Excellency by the Permanent k@ %urlcey ana circulated as 

document s/7252 of the Security c~~cll~ 

In that letter, the Permanent ‘flepress3l;ntative of Turkey alleged that on 

16 March 1966 Greek aircraft’ had viclated Tqrkiph air s@&e by flying over Turkish 

territory. 

I have been instructed by my Government to inform Your Excel.lency that a very 

careful5nvestigation of this charge was made by the Greek Airforcc, and that it 

was established that no violation of Turkish air space on the part of a Greek 

aircraft took place as allege@ - the letter of the Permanent Representative Of 

Wkey . 

I would be grateful 

of the Security Council* 

Please accept, etc, 

19 you could have this letter circulated as a document 

(Signed) Alexis S, LIATIS, Ambassador 
Permanent ReprVesentative of Greece 

to the United Nations 


